
Father/Daughter Dance 

Mark your calendars for "An Enchanted Disney Evening" at the annual Father/Daughter dance, 

scheduled for Saturday, May 5th from 5:30 -7:30 p.m. in the school hall.  Tickets are $15.00/pair 

and $5.00 for each additional child.  They can be ordered using the attached order form. 

End of 3rd Quarter 

Third quarter report cards will be distributed on Friday, April 13th. 

Spring Break 

School will be closed for spring break next week, April 16 - 20th.  We hope you all enjoy some 

quality time with family and friends. 

Volunteer Opportunities 

It's time to show our appreciation for the wonderful teachers at OLA.  Please consider 

volunteering at the Teacher Appreciation Luncheon on Thursday May 10.  Please click this sign 

up genius link for more details. 

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f054aa4a72ea0fe3-teacher1 

The Father Daughter Dance will be held on Sat May 5th.  We are in need of donations and 

volunteers.  Please click this sign up genius link if you are able to help out.  

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f054aa4a72ea0fe3-father1 

OLA PTO Meeting 

The next scheduled meeting of the OLA PTO is set for Wednesday, May 9th.  Please mark your 

calendars accordingly and plan to attend if you can! 

 

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f054aa4a72ea0fe3-teacher1
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